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Update #3. 

As you know the Government has announced on the 25th of March that the Movement Control 
Order issued on 25th March 2020 will be extended to 14th April 2020. Assuming that there are no 
further directives from the Government Speed Concrete Industries will resume business on 15th April 
2020 (Wednesday). 

Sales and Design staff can be contacted as usual. We will continue to accept Purchase Orders, Submit 
Approvals and provide Designs to ensure a prompt return to business as usual when permitted by 
the Government.  

In the lead up to the resumption of business our Sales & Logistics Teams will contacting job sites & 
customers to obtain updated delivery schedules & ensure that we can all return to ‘busy as usual’ 
as soon as possible. 

 

 


